
Dear Parent/Carers,  

Earlier this term we announced our first ‘Feryal’s Crafting’ 

Challenge. This is an opportunity for us to remember and 

honour Feryal and the contribution she made to our     

nursery.  

If you haven’t already made something, this coming Easter 

holiday would be the perfect opportunity to make a simple 

resource for the children in our nursery and reception to use 

in their play and learning.  

We will celebrate your creations, and Feryal’s life, by holding an exhibition of all your 

crafty objects after school on Thursday, 27th and Friday 28th of April. Members of     

Feryal’s family will be guests of honour.  

At the bottom of this page we have a photo of our first entry into the exhibition. On the 

second page we have included some photos of  resources Feryal herself made for you to 

see and draw inspiration from.  

You can start handing in your entries on Monday, 17th April with last entries received by 

Friday, 21st April.  

Yours sincerely, 

Ian Scotchbrook 

 

‘Five little speckled frogs’- To prompt numbers and backwards counting 



Five currant buns in the baker shop– Game 

designed to prompt math's and singing  

Washing line game– To encourage number 

recognition and ordering number to 10  

Munchie monsters– To prompt fine motor 

development  

5 little pumpkins– To prompt counting and number 

recognition  

Below are some of Feryal’s creations as well as core books which you can use for inspiration to create 

your own. Is there a song that was or is sung to you that involved counting ,animals or items or col-

ours? Use these to help you get creating!  


